
 

 

11 February 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Beaumont Library is looking forward to holding a Scholastic Book Fair from Monday 
25 February to Friday 1

 
March 2019.  Year 7 and 8 students will be able to visit the Fair and 

buy books during that week’s Accelerated Reader lessons.  
We will also be opening the Fair over break and lunchtime to give other students the 
opportunity to browse and buy. There will be a fantastic range of fiction and non-fiction books 
available at the Fair with over 200 titles on offer from only £2.99.  
Hosting a Book Fair with such a wide selection of titles is an excellent way to encourage an 
interest in books and to promote reading.  The Scholastic Rewards scheme also gives us the 
opportunity to earn free books and key resources for the school. Students can purchase 
books using cash or cheque (made payable to Beaumont School).    

Save money with our Book Fair Gift Vouchers!  

Book Fair Gift Vouchers are the simple, secure way to ensure your child gets the books 
they want when the Book Fair arrives. 

Once a purchase has been made, you will receive the voucher in an email which can be 
printed and given to your child – much safer to carry than cash! 

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/search/search?log=t&search%5Bquery%5D=gift+voucher 

Vouchers can be purchased up until midnight on the day before the collection of the 
Book Fair (25

 
February). 

You can find out more about Scholastic Book Fairs at www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk. 

Kind regards 

Beaumont School Librarians 

 

 

 


